## Northport Arts Coalition

May 23, 2005

Dear Ms. Ulex,

On behalf of the Northport Arts Coalition, I would like to congratulate you for an outstanding performance in our *Do-Ing Music* concert series on April 22, 2005. Your program was absolutely the most memorable we have presented to date, and we are very proud to have artists of such caliber on our roster. Your brilliant collaboration with artist Ade Frey added depth and dimension to an already stellar interpretation of Mussorgsky's *Pictures at an Exhibition*.

I would highly recommend your "Sight and Sound" performance/art exhibition. This stunning pairing of such gifted artists is an experience not to be missed. Anyone who is lucky enough to be present at a future "Sight and Sound" concert will return home changed for the better, having experienced this unusual and perfect union of art and music.

Sincerely,

Sally Shorrock, Director

Do-Ing Music

Northport Arts Coalition